
 
THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO 

 
M E M O R A N D U M 

 
 

DATE: October 26, 2023 
 

TO: City of San Diego Planning Commission 

FROM: Nilia Safi, Development Project Manager, Development Services Department 

SUBJECT: AT&T Tecolote Relo 2875 Cowley Way – Project No.1071544, PC Agenda Item No. 1 
 
 

 
This memorandum is for a minor correction to the Report for Item No. 1, AT&T Tecolote Relo 
CUP/SDP. 

 
The modification is for (page two, paragraph 3) of the Planning Commission Report, the 
maximum height allowed for the base zone is 30-feet, not 40-feet.    

Sincerely, 

Nilia Safi 
Development Project Manager 

 
 cc: File 


